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Robin Lott

From: Scott Johnson <sjohnson@fccworld.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Robin Lott
Cc: Robin Lott; Tim Sawyer
Subject: WKZD(AM), fac. id. 290,  Form 302-AM file no. BML-20200602AAM for Change from 

Commercial to Non-Commercial Status
Attachments: WKDZ(AM) FCC Form 302-AM - Change from Commercial to Non-Commercial Status - 

June 2020.pdf; WKZD(AM) License from FCC Database.pdf; WKZD License Renewal 
Grant.pdf

Robin— 
 
Following up on our conversation earlier today and last week: 
 

1- Station WKZD is operating with the attached licensed operating parameters.  
  

2- The pending June 2020 license application, BML-20200602AAM, which you asked about, was filed, as set forth in 
the application, pursuant to FCC Rule 73.1690(c)(9), solely to change status from a commercial station to a non-
commercial educational station, and specifically stated that no technical changes were requested. 

   
3- Accordingly, to the extent technical information is desired, as you grant the pending application, the licensee 

requests that the FCC use the existing licensed parameters, attached, for that application. 
 

4- It is respectfully requested that the application be approved as it is consistent with FCC procedures for 
applications filed under 73.1690(c)(9) solely requesting change in status without change in technical 
facilities.  As a recent example, a change in status license application (BML-20200519AAP) simply referencing no 
change in facilities, and without a completed technical Section III, was filed May 19, 2020, for AM Station WQRX, 
fac. id.60648, and was granted on June 26, 2020, in conjunction with an assignment of license.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this application.  Please let me know if any questions arise.   
 
Best Regards Scott 
  
M. Scott Johnson 
Smithwick & Belendiuk, PC 
5028 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.  Suite 301 
Washington, D.C. 20016 
Mobile (202) 256-5941 
Facsimile: (202) 363-4266 
Email: sjohnson@fccworld.com  
  
  
  

From: Scott Johnson <sjohnson@fccworld.com> 
Date: Monday, November 23, 2020 at 11:50 AM 
To: "rlott@fcc.gov" <rlott@fcc.gov> 
Cc: "robin.lott@fcc.gov" <robin.lott@fcc.gov>, Tim Sawyer <tzsawyer@tzsawyer.com> 
Subject: WKDZ(AM) Form 302-AM for Change from Commercial to Non-Commercial Status 
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Robin-  Following up on our telephone conversation, attached is the Form 302-AM for WKDZ(AM) 
fac id 290, Priceville, AL.  This application was filed by the licensee, Somerville Baptist Church, to request change the 
station’s  status from a commercial to non-commercial status.  Section II of FCC Form 340 is attached as well 
as  appropriate exhibits. No technical changes are being proposed and this is simply a change in status proposal. 
  
To the extent it is relevant or helpful, in 2015, pursuant to Section 1.1162(c)(1) of the rules, Somerville Baptist Church’s 
request for exemption from regulatory fee payments was granted.  
  
Please let me know if any questions arise.   
My mobile number is below.  
  
Thank you for your help.  Regards Scott 
  
M. Scott Johnson 
Smithwick & Belendiuk, PC 
5028 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W.  Suite 301 
Washington, D.C. 20016 
Mobile (202) 256-5941 
Facsimile: (202) 363-4266 
Email: sjohnson@fccworld.com  
  
  
  
  


